
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

October 2022 

10/4: DWR Pre-season Flood Coordination meeting. Superintendent Webb 
and I attended this meeting to hear presentations from DWR, OES, and the 
National Weather Service regarding this winter season’s weather predictions and 
regional readiness. 

10/5: Annual Flood Fight Training. District staff and staff from other local 
Reclamation Districts participated in training provided by the Department of 
Water Resources.  

10/10: Steelhead Creek Annual Clean-up. Team members from ARFCD, the 
Regional Water Quality Control Board, City of Sacramento Parks, and 
Reclamation District 1000 conducted this year’s annual Steelhead Creek clean-
up effort. The clean-up began on October 10th and continued through October 
13th. 

10/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of a status 
update on the sale of the Lathrop Way parcel and was followed-up immediately 
thereafter with the bi-annual Ethics Training. 

10/15: City of Sacramento – Highwater Jamboree. Trustees Vander Werf and 
L’Ecluse and I attended the City’s Highwater Jamboree at Garcia Bend Park. The 
event had numerous booths staffed by City and local government personal to 
discuss storm readiness and response. 

10/19: Central Valley Flood Control Association Flood Forum. Office 
Manager Chapman, Superintendent Webb, Field Supervisor Diaz and I attended 
the flood forum to hear presentations and panel discussions on the topic of 
“Engineering with Nature”. 

10/24: CVFPB Permitting and Inspection Final Inspection. Superintendent 
Webb and I met with staff from the Central Valley Flood Protection Board 
Permitting and Inspection Section and District consultant Pro Mitra to tour the 
completed Arcade Creek construction site. 
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